
 

 

 

Corrigendum 

The Department of French, University of Calcutta, had fixed the date of 27-10-2017, for 

holding the interview for the post of a full time Project Fellow under the UGC UPE-II 

programme, at the Department of French. However due to 27th of October being declared a 

holiday by the state government, the date of the interview has been changed to 1st 

November 2017, Wednesday, at 12:30 p.m. at the Department of French. 


